On July 15, 2007, Debra Robinson made the following request regarding item CLS1-Florida Educational Equity Act
 

REQUEST:

I can not open the equity report. It says that only Pam Atkins can open it. Please email it to me as an attachment 

RESPONSE: 

We apologize for the difficulty in opening the report.  Attached to this e-mail is a PDF version that you should be able to easily open.  Please contact us if you continue to have difficulty.

Barbara Terembes for Ann Killets
Barbara Terembes, Adm Director 
Compliance Department
434-8118 or PX 48118
 

